
Planning and Zoning Report July and August 
 
 
 
No outstanding Zoning issues need our input.  However, there is an amendment to 
zoning protocol proposed by the County and will be heard In late September.  I would 
appreciate any input you have. You can see the amendment on the county website. 
 
Sharon Brooks 
 
 
 
 
 
 


